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Monday 3rd December 2018 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Christmas Bazaar - I can’t believe we are now into the time of the year where we prepare all 

the Chirstmas activities in school. On Friday, FOBS are holding the Christmas Bazaar over in 

St John’s Place this year. The Bazaar will start at 2.30pm, with parents allowed to collect 

their children from school at 2.30pm if you wish. If you are unable to collect your child at 

2.30pm don’t panic, as all teachers will keep your children in school until 3.15pm. We look 

forward to seeing you all then.  

Julia Edwards Author Visit -  On Thursday, we have a local Author in school. Julia Edwards, 

who has written 5 books, will work with classes on writing as well as reading. Julia will be in 

school on 5 occassions over the academic year.  

Netball - Also on Thursday, our netball team will take part in the local area finals in the 

leisure centre. We wish the team all the best and hopefully we will be successful again.  

Admissions Policy - We are consulting at the moment on our admisisons policy for 2020-21 

academic year. Please look at the website for the policy. Any feedback you have would be 

welcomed. http://www.bemerton.com/admissions  

Christmas Boxes -   The Governors and I would like to thank all the children and parents 

who made a Christmas Box this year. We collected 62 in total. Thank you for your support.  

City Hall Small Schools Music Concert - We will once again take part in the Small Schools 

Music Concert. This takes place on Monday 10th December at 6pm. The school choir have 

been working hard on this for the past few weeks under the guidance of Mrs Skuse. The 

choir will be accompanied by Mr Price this year too. We are looking forward to seeing all the 

children perform. 

Parking - Please can you help us to keep the children safe by not parking on the zigzag lines 

and blocking the school’s entrances. On numerous occasions now, parents cars have been 

spotted parked right outside the school gates. On no occasion can this happen. Any parents 

parked there are causing a real risk to the children of the school. Thank you to everyone 

who continues to use the Sports Pavillion or walk, helping us to reduce traffic around the 

school gates. 

Yours sincerely  

Alun Richards 
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